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September 24, 2003
Re: Notice #4
Dear Sir or Madam,
I am writing in favor of option #2 proposed regarding
Flavored Malt Beverages.
I have concerns that option #1 would cause many of 
the current FMB products to lose their market share in
the alcohol industry in an unrightful manor.  Not only
would this affect the ultimate producer but also everyonn
chaineddown tot he customers buying these products at
retail.  I say this not only to protect my job in beer
delivery but also to bring attention to the chain
reaction that could take place in the event of option #1.
Relize the consequences of option #1 when making
your decision.  Jobs and FMB consumers depend on
you to support option #2.
Sincerely,
Lucas Sabal
Driver Helper
Beer Capitol Dist., Inc.


